‘The Museum of Modern Art

11 West 53 Street, New York, N.Y. 10019 Tel. 956-6100 Cable: Modernart

Department of Architecture and Design

June 3, 1969

Mr. John Brockman
241 Central Park West
New York, New York

Dear Mr. Brockman:

Tt is a pleasure to send you with this letter the Museum's formal
receipt for the poster "Head" which you have so generously donated
to our c¢ollection of graphic design.

This poster is a most interesting and welcome addition.

On behalf of our Trustees, may I thank you for this gift.

Sincerely, )
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Philip Johnson -
Chairman

Committee on Architecture and Design

PJiexf
enc.



